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I feel that the mail in voting works great for our state. I don’t think we would have the 

turn-out in voting that we do-if this changes. Mail in voting makes voting more 

accessible to shut-in’s and people without transportation or ways to get around (if 

disabled). I am proud of the way Oregon handles voting and do not want to see it 

change:  

Thank you, 

Minnie Whitesides 


